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Message from the Acting Headteacher 
 
Asalaam Alaikum 
Peace be upon you. 

 
I hope you have had a happy and blessed week. Thank you to all the parents who have 
persevered and ensured their children are at school and on time. As a school we are 
continuing to monitor and encourage good punctuality and attendance of at least 96%.  
 

Further to our catch-up during Parent Forum last week, as requested, please find attached the 
slides, as well as an outline of actions the school will be supporting with. As you can appreciate, 
we try and accommodate for our parents’ requests as much as we can, and then make an 
informed decision with the children’s safety and wellbeing taking priority. 
 

Attached to this newsletter, is our new Home-School Agreement, containing a section for 
parents and a section for pupils. Teachers have read and discussed the pupils’ responsibilities 
already in class, but we request that parents revisit these with their children.  When you log in 
to Arbor, you will see that there are two consents outstanding.  One to consent to having read 
and understood the parent responsibilities and one to consent on behalf of your child.   Please 
try to consent to these as soon as possible.   

 

Information about the upcoming Teachers’ Strike has been shared; please take some time to 
read this so you can plan ahead for next week. 
 

Insha’Allah, I hope you all have a restful weekend and please do not hesitate to talk to me if 
you have any queries.  
 

With best wishes, 
Mrs Saad 
Acting Headteacher 
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Habib the Hujjat Primary Attendance Bear 
 

Many congratulations to  
Al-Haqq (RH)  

for being the class with the highest attendance this week at 97.8% 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupils of the Week  
Al-Haqq (RH) 

  Muhammad-Abbas Hyder 
Abbas has shown a great improvement in his 
behaviour and has been coming into school 
more consistently.  He is participating well in 
lessons and makes great contributions in our 
discussions.  
 
He is such a caring and kind character and 
always tries to support his friends and his 
teachers.  
 
Keep up the hard work Abbas!  

 
 

An-Noor (RW) 
  Haider Naqvi 

Haider always comes in with the biggest 
smile and best attitude towards learning and 
school.   He is a good role model to his peers, 
a great friend but also the most helpful 
assistant to Ms. Sultana.  
 
Haider has beautiful manners, and we really 
enjoy talking to him. He is always trying to 
challenge himself and extend his learning 
through reading and writing. 
 
Well done Haider! 
 

 

Al-Kareem (1A) 
Lemees Ali 

 

This week, Lemees has demonstrated our value 
of Service by always trying to help others, both in 
class and the playground.  
She is kind and considerate of others and is a 
great role model to her peers.  
 
This week, Lemees has been trying her best in her 
writing and is always on task and focused.  
 
We are very proud of you Lemees, keep it up! 
Well done Maryam! 

 

Al-Hakeem (1AZ) 
Emaan Malik 

Emaan comes into school every day with a 
huge smile on her face. She makes her peers 
and teachers laugh with her great sense of 
humour and has a fantastic, positive, can-do 
attitude towards her learning. Her love for 
reading is infectious and she is setting a great 
example when reading with expression and 
paying attention to punctuation.    
 
She has particularly impressed us with how 
she communicates her feelings and 
emotions.  
 
Keep believing in yourself Emaan. We are 
very proud of you! 
 

 

Al-Khaaliq (2S) 
Layana Moradi Marjaneh 

Layana has been producing some amazing 
work these last few weeks. She takes her time to 
think through her work and pays close attention 
to detail.  
 
I am particularly proud of her writing and art 
work!  She really embodied the value of 
excellence in her academic work.  
 
Well done Layana - keep up the great work! 
 

 

Al-Wahhaab (2AS) 
Dawud Imran 

Dawud always listens, tries his best in all his 
lessons and quietly gets on with his work. He 
has such a fantastic attitude to his learning. 
He really demonstrates our value of 
Excellence.  
 
Dawud is a very motivated and hard-working 
member of the class who is really improving 
with the work he produces in every subject.  
 
Keep it up, Dawud, well done! 
 



 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 
 
 

FoHPS AGM   Friday 27th January – 18:00 

Last Day of Spring 1  
(Usual finish time of 15:05 EYFS and 15:15 KS1)   Friday 10th February 

Half Term Break    Monday 13th – Friday 17th February  

Children Return to School   Monday 20th February  

International Day (more information to follow)   Friday 24th February 

Curriculum Meeting for Key Stage 1 (on site only)    Wednesday 1st March – 17:00 

World Book Day (more details on how we will 
celebrate this in school to follow)   Thursday 2nd March 

Parent Teacher Meetings (online)    Tuesday 21st March 15:45-19:10  

Parent Teacher Meetings (online)    Wednesday 22nd March 15:45-19:10  

Last Day of Spring Term – School finishes at 14:00. 
Wraparound Care sessions to finish at 15:30 and 
16:45. 

  Thursday 30th March  

Staff INSET Day (school closed for children)   Friday 31st March  

First day of Summer Term   Monday 17th April 

 


